
Hydro One invites you to join us at our upcoming community information session to learn more about the 
Circuit D6 Relocation project, provide feedback and ask questions to members of our project team. 

We are making an important investment in our 115-kilovolt transmission line, called Circuit D6. A section of 
Circuit D6 crosses an active area of the Department of National Defence’s Garrison Petawawa military base. 
We are planning to relocate approximately 25 kilometres of the line between Chalk River Junction (JCT) in the 
Township of Laurentian Hills and Petawawa JCT in the Town of Petawawa, as shown on the reverse map. Moving 
the line will ensure our crews can safely perform refurbishment work on equipment nearing its end of life and 
ensure Hydro One infrastructure does not disrupt military activities. We initiated an environmental study under 
Hydro One’s Class Environmental Assessment (EA) for Minor Transmission Facilities (HydroOne.com/ClassEA) 
for the Circuit D6 Relocation project.

Covid-19 Protocols
The following measures will be followed at this 
event, as per Ontario’s public health and safety 
guidelines:
• The Petawawa Legion requires all individuals 

show proof of full vaccination status as defined 
by Ontario’s Public Health guidelines prior to 
entering the building

• Masks and physical distancing of 2 metres
• Completion of a covid screening prior to entry

We understand community members may 
be unable to attend this event. As such, all 
information shared at the event will be made 
available on the project website beginning 
November 17, 2021. 

For more information, to sign up to our project 
contact list, or ask questions, please contact  
Hydro One Community Relations at

1.877.345.6799

Community.Relations@HydroOne.com

HydroOne.com/D6Relocation

Wednesday, November 17, 2021 
6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
The Petawawa Legion 
3583 Petawawa Blvd 
Petawawa ON  K8H 2Y1

You’re Invited
To the Community Information Centre for 
relocation of D6 transmission line project 

Si vous souhaitez une copie de cette notification en français, 
veuillez visiter le site Internet du projet ou envoyer un courriel 
au projet pour en demander une copie. 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
All personal information included in a submission – such as name, address, telephone number and property location – is collected, maintained and disclosed by the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and 
Parks for the purpose of transparency and consultation. The information is collected under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act or is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record 
that is available to the general public as described in s. 37 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal information you submit will become part of a public record that is available to the 
general public unless you request that your personal information remain confidential.  For more information, please contact the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks’ Freedom of Information and 
Privacy Coordinator at 416-819-5148. 

      


